From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment #EB-2022-0200
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 11:42:16 AM

erom: I I

Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 7:52 PM

To: I

Subject: File #EB-2022-0200

Letter of comments to be considered at the hearing

File Number: EB-2022-0200

| am using my daughter’s computer to write this letter & send it using her email because | do
not have a computer or email. | want the OEB to NOT consider Enbridge Gas’ application
because we know the gas prices will go up. My wife and | are seniors living off our pension.
We are good citizens who never owed any money to anyone. | will not be able to afford the
gas bill if it continues to increase time after time. My daughter told me about how much
higher her gas bill went up in a year and she purchased a new furnace. She lives up the street
from me and she was told all sorts of reasons why her bill went up, one of them being her
location. I'm afraid mine will go up too since we live in the same location.

If you really act in the public’s interest, please do not consider Enbridge Gas’ application.
Thank you for reading my letter.

Sincerely, Angelo Farruggia





